
February 14, 2022 

Addendum 2 
RFP #22-09-209587 
BR 127.5 Bridge Replacement CMGC 

Addendum number 2 is issued for a time change for the Pre-bid Site Visit. 

The Closing Date for this ITB has not changed. 
Proposals will be received until Monday March 14, 2022 @ 3:00 PM Alaska time. 

Update:   

Due to scheduled train traffic on the 24th the pre-proposal site visit time has changed.   

The non-mandatory pre-proposal meeting and site visit will be held at 10:00 a.m. Alaska 
Time on Thursday, February 24, 2022.   

To participate in this meeting and site visit, interested firms must provide full name(s) and cell 
telephone number(s) for proposed attendees to the listed email address for communications by 3:00 
p.m. February 21st. Attendees will be responsible for their own transportation to the meeting location.
Attendees should plan on being at Beach Lake Rd. crossing by 10:00 a.m. sharp as hi-rail vehicles
will be required to access the site and parking is limited at the crossing.

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
If there are any questions regarding this addendum please let me know. 

Thank you, 

Greg C Goemer 
Sr. Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 

Alaska Railroad Corporation 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave.  

Anchorage, AK 99501 


